
 

 

 

 

27th March 2020 

 

Distribution 

 

Subject:   Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic Update 

 

Reference: TriMas COVID-19 Update Letters dated 3/11, 3/16 and 3/20 

 

Dear Valued Customers: 

 

As a follow up to referenced letters regarding the measures that we have taken as an organization to ensure 

the cleanliness of our facilities, safety of our employees and ongoing operations to support business continuity 

in the face of this global pandemic, we have important information to share with you. 

 

We continue to take all necessary precautions with daily updates on the health of our employees and business 

unit operations.  As of this letter, the following businesses remain fully operational: 

 

• Monogram Aerospace Fasteners 

• MAC Fasteners 

• Martinic Engineering 

• RSA Engineered Products 

 

Due to a likely COVID-19 case at our Allfast Fastening Systems business and to ensure the health and safety of 

our employees as a result of this Pandemic, Allfast will temporarily close for a two week period form March 

27th to April 10th, consistent with the directives of the Los Angeles County Public Health Department. During 

this time, we will perform a deep cleaning and sterilization of the entire facility.  While production will be 

temporarily suspended during this time, administrative staff will be working from home where possible to 

support the business and our customer base.   

 

We recognize the potential impact this excusable delay may have on your business and we stand ready to work 

with you to help identify product availability in the marketplace through our distribution partners during this 

closure.  This decision was not taken lightly but is the necessary course of action to ensure the safety of our 

employees. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me, your 

account representative or outside sales representative.  We stand ready to assist and appreciate your 

understanding during this difficult time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Sean Hoskins 

TriMas Aerospace  

VP of Sales & Marketing 


